
Locality Briefing
09/12/2022

Hi everyone, 

This will be the final briefing from myself for 

2022, the next briefing will be Friday 6th

January 2023!!

It has been a pleasure to meet you all over 

the last few months and I look forward to 

working with you all in 2023. 

What I’ve been up to this week

Harry.Bradbury@balfourbeatty.com

Ross Town Locality

Self-Generated Works
When I am out and about on the network and I have the capacity, I undertake simple 

maintenance jobs providing it is safe to do so and requires no traffic management. 

What’s coming up & other news

INSPECTIONS COMPLETED/UPCOMING

This week I have completed my quarterly 

inspection of accident cluster sites. 

Week Commencing 28/11/2022

Next week I will be completing my monthly walked 

inspection, A roads and playgrounds.

Ill also be assisting a colleague with an inspection 

in a different locality. 

This will be the last week for enquiries to be 

attended so I will be clearing as many as possible 

before the Christmas break. 

To Note : 

There are usually 2 pages to the briefing, the 

second page normally contains the ‘completed 

works’ section. Unfortunately I am still awaiting the 

report that provides this to be set to sent to me, I 

have chased this with our IT team. 

Site Visits

I have had a site visit at Symonds Yat east this 

week and have had more introductory meetings. 

Totals for the month (up to 15/12/22)
Enquiries attended – 47

Emergencies attended – 3

Defects raised – 84

LS Completed jobs - 12

B4164 Symonds Yat

Numerous signs 

cleaned in the area this 

week.

A40, Lea

Another sign cleaned!


